
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.    17.2             
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

X Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  Tuesday, July 19, 2016 

Subject:  Fire Station Nos. 62 and 63 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
Request an information report to Council with an update on Fire Station Nos. 62 and 63. 

Reason:  
 
To determine where we are in the process as outlined in the Council motion of November 10, 2015 that 
Halifax Regional Council: 
 

1. Direct staff to prepare for Regional Council’s consideration, a detailed capital/land/operating costs 
for the consolidation of Station Nos. 62 (Harrietsfield) and 63 (Sambro) in a new centralized 
location; and 
 

2. Direct staff to initiate the process to decommission Station No. 62 (Harrietsfield) and to initiate 
settlement discussions with the insurer for a cash settlement based on the estimated cost of 
repair for Station No. 62. 
 

3. That staff initiate the process as outlined in Administrative Order 50 – The Disposal of Surplus 
Real Property, to declare Station 63 (Sambro) surplus to the needs of Halifax Fire Services. 

 
THE MOTION, AS AMENDED WAS PUT AND PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 

Outcome Sought:  
 
An information report to Council with a status update on Fire Station Nos. 62 and 63 as to where we are 
in the process as directed by Council in November 2015.   

Councillor Stephen Adams  
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